
Dear Client, 

We would like to inform you that due to the seasonal change in the Daylight Savings Time, the trading hours 
of various instruments will be affected between March 12th and March 23rd. The normal trading hours will be 
resumed from then onwards. 

Please view the table on the link below to see which instruments will be affected and how: 

If you have any questions, please contact our Customer Support team, by 

calling +357 25 000199, or via email at support@forex24.com 

Sincerely Yours, 

The Forex24 Team 
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